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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Info on appointments, 
cancellations as Vaccinations 

continue 

  
(Kahnawake – 15, Ohiarí:ha/June 2021) 

  
The COVID-19 Task Force and the Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre (KMHC) wish to remind the community that second 
doses of the Moderna vaccine are continuing to be 
administered at the Vaccinations Center located at the 
Mohawk Bingo on Highway 138.  
  
For those who have not yet received a confirmation notice 
for their second dose or would like to schedule their first 
dose, appointments can be made by calling 450-638-3930, 
extension 2295 or 2213. For those who need to cancel or 
postpone their appointments, please call the same number. 
Please make sure you leave a message with your name and 
phone number as there is not always someone available to 
take your call at that moment.  
  
Currently, over 75% of Kahnawà:ke adults have received 
their first dose. However, to be effective, it is strongly 
recommended that a second dose be received, which is 
required to be fully vaccinated. Though the situation 
continues to improve, we still need to remain vigilant and 
follow the health & safety measures in place to protect our 
community. 
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